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PAW PAUSE 

Dear Parent/Caregiver, 

We would like your child to participate in the animal assisted therapy program Paw Pause 
at Charles Campbell College. The program provides personalised wellbeing support by the 
therapy dog, Coda, and the wellbeing support practitioner, Niki.  

Animal Assisted Therapy (refer to attachment for details), contributes to the school 
environment in the following ways:  

 Improving student regulation and learning  

 Reduction of student anxiety 

 Building rapport 

 Increasing student attendance 

 Encouraging inclusion 

The program will take place on Fridays for nine weeks, commencing in Week 2, Term 3. 
Sessions are 30 - 50 minutes each in duration and students participating will be on a 
rotational schedule. 

We believe your child would really benefit from the program and look forward to their 
involvement. Please return the permission slip at the bottom of this page by Friday 5 July 
2024. 

If you would like further information, please contact Susan Farah on 8165 4700. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Susan Farah       Kevin O’Neil 

INCLUSIVE EDUCATION LEADER   PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

I (name) ____________________________________________ give permission for 

___________________________ to participate in the Paw Pause program that will be 

facilitated at CCC in Term 3 2024, from Week 2 until Week 9 inclusive. 

Signed: _____________________________    Date: ___________________ 
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